
I am writing to you today as a constituent of House District 23. My hope is that you vote to expel Mike Nearman from the Oregon 
House of Representatives.

I am concerned and embarrassed by the behavior of my representative, Mike Nearman. Actually, I have not felt "represented" since 
he took office. When his behaviors warrant coverage by the Washington Post, that is an embarrassment to all of us.

The thing is, I did try to present my views to him. While he was amiable, he did not follow through on his promises to me. I feel that 
he is so entrenched in his belief system, that he doesn't have room to work for the good of ALL he is supposed to represent. With no 
interest in compromise, he has accomplished little for our district. Now his beliefs have led him to actions that caused damage to our 
Capitol building and endangered all within.

I am asking that you expel Mike Nearman from the Oregon House of Representatives due to his unethical behavior on December 
21, 2020.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
Elaine Ferguson


